
McHenry County Park Board 
 

June 2, 2021    9:00 AM 
 
 
Chairman Randy Schmitt called the meeting to order.  Other members present:  Jeff 
Smette, Brady Nelson and Teresa Proper.  Bryan Bruner absent. 
 
A motion was made by Jeff and seconded by Teresa to approve the minutes from 
February 24th.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Randy reported the security light at George Lake will be installed in the coming days. 
 
The board discussed purchasing lime to neutralize the odor and flies around the 
outhouses. 
 
Brady will take care of the electrical issues at Buffalo Lodge. 
 
The board discussed the possibility of having Scott and Angie Wittmayer put the docks 
in and out each year.  Jeff will see if they would be interested. 
 
Life jackets have been placed at Buffalo Lodge for visitors to use and return. 
 
Jeff will contact Tom Krumwiede to have the county weed board spray the county parks. 
 
A motion was made by Brady and seconded by Teresa to adjourn.  Motion carried 
unanimously.  
 
ATTEST: 
 
___________________________  _____________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor    Randy Schmitt, Chairman 
 


